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Board of Directors Update. 

The Car Show Pancake Breakfast held 11 
September.  This was a record-breaking 

year.  There were 225 meals served.  This exceeded the previ-
ous number by 55.  Thank you to VFW Post 11411 and Auxilia-
ry and to our members who helped prepare, serve and clean.  

Hot Meals:  The meals being served by Silver Key are delicious, 
nutritious and filling.  Not sure why more members are not 
taking advantage of this.  Menus are available on the coun-
ter.  Please sign up the day before you want to dine.   

Holiday Home Tour:  The date is 4 & 5 December.  Hours are 
10:00 am until 5:00 pm.  Volunteers will be needed to bake 
treats.  This can be done either at home or at the Cen-
ter.  Treats will need to be individually wrapped.  Volunteers 
will also be needed to help out in the Center.  Sign-up sheets 
will be at the front desk. 

Trip to the Butte Theater:  Everyone who attended seemed to 
enjoy themselves.  We had lunch at Maggie’s and then 
attended the play.  Another trip to the Butte is being planned 
for October 21 to see the Halloween play. 

Preschool in the Pines is bringing their ghosts and gobblins to 
the Senior Center at 9:30am on October 29. Plan to be here to  
applaud their Halloween songs and hand out Halloween treats 
to the kids. 

AARP Safe Driving Course:  Unfortunately, AARP has cancelled 
these classes until at least next January. 

October 7 will be the tour to see the turning of the leaves.  A 
deposit of $5 is required when you sign-up.  However, this will 
be refunded when you board the bus.  Plans are to stop for 
ice cream on the way back to the Center. 

 

 

 

The Auto Show Pancake breakfast was a hugh 
success thanks to the VFW post 11411 and Auxil-
lary! Over 220 breakfasts were served and the 
net income for the center came to over $1500. 
Without the VFW folks and a few senior center 
folks this event could not happen. Their day at 
the center started at 5:30 and did not end until 
nearly noon.   

A huge Thank You again to Ted Schweitzer, trans-
portation manger for the city of Cripple Creek, 
for providing the transportation for the Septem-
ber trip to Cripple Creek for Lunch and Butte The-
ater outing. Everyone had such a fun time. 

Thanks to Jerry for the great meatloaf catered 
meal and to Rose for the dessert cakes. Seems 
like everyone enjoyed the meal— there were no 
leftovers for Desani! 

Thanks to Benjamin Pratt, who serenaded us at 
the catered meal. His songs and guitar music pro-
vided a wonderful background to our lunch! 

Woodland Park Senior Organization (aka Club) was formed Ju-
ly 12, 1973, to bring together seniors age 50 and over, in 
Teller and adjoining counties, to promote the well-being of 
senior citizens and adults with disabilities by providing social 
interaction, mental stimulation and healthful activities. When 
we reopen, stop by any weekday between 9am and 1pm to 
check out activities we currently provide that might interest 
you and to suggest additional activities for our community! 

            Coming in November 

11/09  Potluck Lunch 

11/23  Catered Lunch   

 



Oct Catered Meal is FREE for Oct Babies!  
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Aline Goodchild 10 - 3 

Jim Grover 10 - 4 

Gary Smith 10 - 7 

Kathy Lundman 10 - 14 

Judy Rayer 10 - 17 

Bobbi Richine 10 - 23 

Antonio Pariente 10 - 24 

Kevin Manning 10 - 26 

Richard McKee 10 - 30 

Dee Denio 10 - 31 

Preschool in the Pines Halloween Parade 

The preschool ghosts and goblins (and princesses 
and clowns) will be entertaining us with their  

Halloween songs at 9:30am on Friday, October 29.  
 

Plan to come enjoy the kids and help hand out 
Halloween goodies as they parade through the 

Senior Center. 
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Snapshots of  September 

September 16 

September 11 Pancake Breakfast 

September 23 

September 30 



September 15  

Cripple Creek Lunch & 

Butte Theater Trip 

September 28 Catered Meal 
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Snapshots of September 



The Senior Correspondent is published monthly by Woodland Park Senior Organization located at  
321 North Pine Street, PO Box 5813, Woodland Park, CO 80866.   

To leave a comment or if you have a question, call 719.687.3877.  
Like to contribute to the Senior Correspondent?  

Submissions for the Newsletter are due by the 25th of each month  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS   
Jerry Burnham, President  
Rose Banzhaf, Vice-President 
Jeanette Zupancic, Secretary 
Wally Banzhaf, Treasurer   
Cheryl Price, Director-at-Large 
Steve Frick, Director-at-Large 
Patti Metz, Director-at-Large 
Paula Levy, Director-at-Large 
Jim Grover, Director-at-Large 
 

COMMITTEES 
Operations, Jerry Burnham & Rose Banzhaf 
Catered Lunch Coordinator, Paul Loyd  
Transportation, Steve Frick 
Public Relations, Rose Banzhaf  
Fund Raising, Jim Grover  
Building Use,  Jerry Burnham 
Grants, Jerry Burnham & Rose Banzhaf  
Historian, Karen Gilliam  
Activities, Cheryl Price & Paula Levy 
Librarian, Nancy Remmler 
Marketing/Advertising, Rose Banzhaf & Paula 
Levy 
 

All members are encouraged to join a com-
mittee where their interest lie. Please contact 
any of the board members with any concerns 
or suggestions.  
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WOODLAND PARK SENIOR CLUB  

 TOP 10 MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS 

                                    

2021 SUPPORTING MEMBERS  
Any individual, business, or organization helping to support the Senior Club  

with a cash donation or a gift in kind.  

SPONSOR - $1,000 & UP 

City of Woodland Park  

Tweeds Holiday Home Tour 

VFW POST 11411 

Next Fifty Initiative 

IREA 
Newmont Mining 

Paul Loyd 
Ackerman Fund  

BENEFACTOR - $350 to $999 
Woodland Park Convention & Visitors Bureau  

Mountain View United Methodist Church 
City Market 

Keep Woodland Park Beautiful  
Pikes Peak Medical Center Foundation 

Sharon Loewen 
Greg Belding 

PATRON - $200 to $349  
Grandmother's Kitchen 

Rapid Lube 
Jerry Burnham 

Ellen Wilsey 
Gary Kraudeit 

Benchmark Mortgage 

FRIEND - $50 to $199 
Legacy Wealth Management 

Robert C. Elliott, DDS 
AJ’s Pizzeria 

Home Town Garage 
Malone Insurance 

Jim O’Neal - George Caley  
Martha George - Frances Young 

Barbara Riley Cunningham - Gene Smith 
Aline Joy Goodchild - Judith Ann Rayer 

Lloyd & Helen Collins 
Doug & Karen Gilliam 

Arnold & Katherine Sparnins 
Gene & Ruth Williams 

Gregory Hudgins - Paula Levy   
Cheryl Price -  Sally McCracken 

Gina Billingiere  

DONOR - $1 to $49  
Susan Janicki - Kathi Pilcher  

Joyce & Irving Johnson 
Gary Smith - Dora Wolfe 
James & Claudia Pauloo 

 

 

ASSOCIATE MEMBERS WANTED 

An Associate Member is a business/organization who supports the Club 
and would like to offer a Special Discount or Service for Club Mem-
bers. If you know a business/organization that is interested in support-
ing the club this way, please contact the office for details. 


